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To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

Good Afternoon Ms. Blacksmith: 

 

I have filed an amendment on line as required which shows Dwight Remick as the Sponsor of the 
Committee. 

 

At the time of the original filing I believed that there would be additional contributions made by 
other individuals so that there would not be 80% of total contributions from one single individual. 

 

Please let me know if you should need additional information or if there is any filings or 
amendments required at this time. 

 

Thank you for your guidance and assistance. 

 

Dwight 

Dwight Remick 
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